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Newsletter 6th June 2018 
 

Congratulations to Mr Taylor 

Huge congratulations to Mr Taylor, who was recently awarded Kent Primary Teacher of the year 2018!  The 

event is organised annually by KM Charity Team to celebrate excellence in teaching and on behalf of all the 

staff and pupils, well done Mr Taylor! 

 

Science Week 

The Science week held last term was a great success and if you haven’t already seen them, do look at the 

photos on our website (main page and scroll down to Science week).  One of the many highlights was the 

‘Fizz Pop’ science workshop, the organisers of which will be running a 5 week after-school club in 

September. Flyers, to sign up online for the club, are being sent home this week and the club will be open to 

children in years 1-6 (children currently in years R-5). The total cost for the 5 weeks will be £38. 

 

Royal Wedding Tea Party 

My thanks for all the lovely food so kindly sent in by parents for our party to celebrate the royal wedding.  

The children had a wonderful time and a few photos of the event are also on our website main page (to the 

right of the science week photos).   

 

Measles Vaccinations  

Public Health England (PHE) South East is urging people in Kent and Medway to check they are up-to-date 

with two doses of MMR vaccine. The call comes following 5 confirmed cases of measles since mid-March 

2018 in the Medway and Swale areas. 

Measles is a highly infectious viral illness that can be very unpleasant and lead to serious complications, 

especially in people with immune problems, pregnant women, and in babies younger than one year. 

Please do read the poster on the school notice board and, if you have any concerns, contact your GP. 

 

Reminder: 

1. Due to 2 children in school having a serious Nut allergy, we would request all parents not to 
allow any nuts in packed lunches or snacks. 
 

 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher    

 

 

Dates for diary 

11, 12, 13 June  Y6 PGL residential trip 

Fri 15 Jun  PTA Father’s day surprises room 

Mon 25 Jun  Ashford Oaks pupils visiting Jupiter class 

Weds 27 Jun  Y6 – Safety in Action 

Fri 29 Jun  Jupiter class – visit to Police HQ, Maidstone 

Tue 3 July  Chessington trip – Jupiter class  

Fri 6 July  School Sports Day  

   PTA Summer Fair 

Mon 16 July  Leaver’s Concert Dress Rehearsal – 2pm School Hall 

Tues 17 July  Y6 Leaver’s Concert – 6.30pm – School Hall 

Thur 19 July  Leaver’s Church Service – 9am Brabourne Church 

Fri 20 July  END OF SCHOOL YEAR 
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